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17 February 2021

Dear Families

NURSERY LEARNERS RETURNING TO LORNE NURSERY ON 22N° FEBRUARY

As you know, the First Minister confirmed on Tuesday the return to school for our Nursery to Primary 3
learners on Monday 22" February. This is a full time return and will be closely monitored and reviewed.
We are absolutely delighted to be at the point of sharing information around the Nursery learner’s return
to Lorne Nursery.

As with the previous return to school in August, we continue to follow the Scottish Government guidance
for Early Years settings and will continue to offer the following patter of attendance at Lorne Primary
School Nursery;

8.25am — 3.10pm (Monday to Thursday)

1140 hours = Term time 8.25am — 10.55am (Friday)

The drop off and pick up will be at the gates of the playground on Jameson Place (the ‘back playground’).
The nursery staff will meet your child there. It is really important that you ensure to arrive and pick up on
time as timings have been set so that we are following the Scottish Government COVID-19 guidance.

As was in place previously, an enhanced cleaning programme is in place in our nursery to meet the
requirements we now know are necessary to minimise the risk of transmitting the virus. This will need to
take place at the end of each day.

Physical distancing between adults and between adults and children from different families must be
observed. This means normal access into the school for parent and carers will continue to be severely
restricted to maintain the safety of everyone. Parents and carers should not access the school playground
and if learners are late to school the school office should be phoned from the front gate.

The staff and | are very much looking forward to welcoming our Nursery learners back to Lorne Nursery on
Monday 22" February.

Yours sincerely

Susan Leach
Headteacher
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